
 
 

  

                            NEWS RELEASE 
        

                

 

                                              FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –  

January 5, 2020 

 

Arrest made in shooting 

Adams County, Colo.  (January 5, 2020):  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office make arrests in the investigation of the gang-related shooting that 

occurred in Rotella Park in early September. 

On September 12th, 2019 at approximately 2:30 p.m., deputies responded to multiple 911 calls 

reporting a disturbance and shots fired in the area of Rotella Park on Coronado Parkway. The 

investigation revealed that members of the North Side Mafia (NSM) criminal street gang had assembled 

at the park to engage in a confrontation with the victims. There was apparently an ongoing dispute 

between the victims and the group waiting in the park. The victims arrived and parked on Coronado 

Parkway and initially engaged in a physical altercation with two males. However, NSM members 

subsequently produced firearms and began shooting at the victims striking their vehicle and several 

houses on Coronado Parkway. Both groups fled the area.  

Detectives conducted multiple interviews of witnesses and suspects and executed several search 

warrants. The investigation has resulted in the following charges in conjunction with the District 

Attorney’s Office: 

Anthony Martinez, AKA: “Nutty Polo”, 18, of Commerce City:  

• Contributing to the Delinquency of a Minor 

Cheyann Solano, 18, of Commerce City:  

• Contributing to the Delinquency of a Minor 

Juvenile Male, 16, of Commerce City:  

• Handgun-Possession by a Juvenile 

Juvenile Male, 15, of Denver:  

• Handgun-Possession by a Juvenile 



 
 

The listed defendants are held pending further court proceedings. 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office or North Metro Drug Task Force has determined that there 

is probable cause to make an arrest. The defendant(s) are presumed innocent until convicted 

in court. The 17th Judicial District (District Attorney) may decline to prosecute or refuse to file 

charges in this proceeding. Consequently, charges are often reduced, dropped or dismissed.    

--END-- 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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